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The 2019 marksmanship season closed in October of 2019. With the implementation of the 
changes to rules of the program it will become a program that is self-sustaining financially. The 
2019 season had 81 rifle scores submitted, and 134 pistol scores submitted. Representing 18 
Detachments from across the country. Having moved from using planks for awards to the use 
of ribbons and certificates is a huge expense savings for the program. Previously, 50-70 dollars 
per plank plus 30-40 for engraving put this program in the financial liability column. Beginning 
with the 2019 season the certificate awards will be mailed directly from me to the Detachment 
team captains or Detachment Commandants along with the ribbons following the announcing at 
the National Mid-Winter. I am in the process of printing the certificates and expect to start 
mailing them shortly after the closing of the National Mid-Winter. I will forward to COO Borka 
the results for posting on the website at that time also. Attached with this report are those 
results. It is the intent of the committee to further refine the awards beginning with the 2020 
season. We intend to further expand on the motion/bylaws change from last National 
Convention to include the use of numeral devices on the ribbons for those that place in 1st, 2nd, 
or 3rd in their respective marksmanship categories. 

Thank you to all who participated. This is a competition but it is a fun competition. The intent is 
to build comradery and where better than on the range. Aim small miss small.            

Semper Fi, 

 

Scott  R. Neff  

Chairman, Marine Corps League Marksmanship 

Email: scott.neff@marinemaddog.com 
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